ISO/IEC JTC1/SC22/wGs - N 761

Announcement

Meeting of

ISO/IEC JTC1/SC22/WG5 - Fortran

Royal Roads Military College
Victoria, B. C.
Canada

July 27-31, 1992

The purpose of this meeting is to establish a management plan and procedures
for future Fortran evolution, process the varying length character string module,
process interpretations of Fortran 90, and begin a study of the requirements for
future revisions. Additional information may be obtained from the Convenor of
WGS:

Jeanne T. Martin
L-300
Lawrence Livermore Natonal Laboratory
Livermore, CA 94550
USA

telephone: (510) 422-3753 -- fax: (510) 423-8704
e-mail: (internet) JTM@!1nl.gov
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